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Wednesday 11th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Online safety and the use of social media are issues of great importance for the 

wellbeing and safeguarding of all our children. 

 

At 08:45 on Wednesday 18th May the Metropolitan Police will be holding a coffee 

morning at Leopold Gwenneth Rickus to discuss these issues and to provide tips to 

parents. 

 

I do hope that many parents and carers will be able to make it along to this 

important session.  It will last 30-45 minutes. 

 

I look forward to seeing you then. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

John Ridley 

Head of School 

Leopold Gwenneth Rickus. 
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